
 

 

 

 
Student Advisory Board for Security 

Monday, September 23, 2019 
 

 

• Welcome       Connor Scott 

Vice President Scott welcomed the group to the meeting. 

• Last Meeting Review   Connor Scott  

Vice President Scott reviewed the talking points from August meeting. 

• Security Training Update   Bill White 

Director White updated the group on the recent CIT training and the positive feedback from 
the community and the officers who participated. 

Post CIT training materials 

International participation (provide international training during orientation – allow 
international students to address questions/concerns with security personnel) 

 Create online safety course for international students 

Director White gave an update on the Fair & Impartial Policing program officers participated 
in and updated the group on plans to continue the program. 

• Committee Goals for 2019-20AY  Connor Scott/Board Members 

The group overwhelmingly asked to see the following topics covered this year:  

Active Shooter Training 

JHPD/ development of the department 

• Active Shooter Subcommittee  Jarron Jackson 

Director Jackson updated the group on starting the Active Shooter Training and Policy subcommittee. 
Two students from the group have been asked to participate. Updates forthcoming in future 
meetings. 


